News Letter

This term we have been exploring technology in

Computing by making digital artwork, as well as drawing
maps of our outside area in Geography.
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L.0. I am learning to draw an aerial map and label a human and physical feature.

Y

\'r,:‘ We have also been practicing songs for our Christmas

.

,  performance! Sunflower class look forward to sharing
P. these with you soon!
2

i




